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New Overtime Rules Likely On the Way

News

9.01.17


Partner Richard Meneghello was quoted in the article, "New Overtime Rules Likely On the Way."

This article, which is featured in Nation's Restaurant News, discusses the invalidated overtime rule

that was imposed by the Obama administration.

“We see this as another nail in the coffin, but not necessarily the final nail in the coffin,” said

Meneghello.“The salary threshold will probably change, but we don’t know yet what it will be.”

Legally, employers could return to their previous overtime policies, but Meneghello advises

employers to consider the practical side of a switch to earlier practices.

“From a practical standpoint, I can’t imagine any employer wanting to do that, given the morale

issue that would potentially cause,” he said. 

To read the full article, please visit Nation's Restaurant News.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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